
 

401 Training 
Session 

 

 

 

 

Ensure your project stays on track,  

take time to attend this free training session. 

If you’re planning a water quality project that will result in the 
discharge of dredge or fill material into a lake or stream, you may 

need a permit from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and Ohio EPA.  

Join Maggie Selbe (Ohio EPA, Southeast District Office) to learn more 
about the requirements to obtain a permit for your upcoming 

project.  

April 18, 2019   
10:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 

Pike County Government Center 
 230 Waverly Plaza 

 Waverly, Ohio 
 

Please RSVP by April 16, 2019 
Darlene Brewster 

(740) 947-5353 
darlene.brewster@oh.nacdnet.net 


